
JINSA is visiting Submarine Group TEN in Kings Bay, Georgia!

Submarine Group Ten is our nation’s preeminent provider of 
sea-based strategic deterrence, strike and unique SSGN special 
operations capabilities.

Monday, February 29
Welcome Dinner with Vice Admiral John M. Bird, USN (ret.)

	 			     	 member of JINSA Board of Advisors

Tuesday, March 1
Kings Bay Base Visit Experience
•	 Tour a U.S. Navy nuclear-powered submarine 
•	 Interact with senior officers and sailors

This unique opportunity is open exclusively to our special supporters at our Chairman’s Circle, 
Guardians, Defenders, and Advocate levels. This invitation is non-transferable and is intended for the 

recipient only. Registration Form enclosed.

Reserve your spot now • Registration is $650 • Space is limited

To learn more or to RSVP, please contact Harris Vederman at
202-524-5515 or Hvederman@jinsa.org

Naval Submarine Base Kings Bay, GA
Explore a Nuclear Submarine
February 29 – March 1, 2016


